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RE: SR-134 Mine, File No. M-1977-311, Amendment (AM1) Application Adequacy Review (3)
Clarification

Dear Mr. Williams:

In follow up to our phone conversation from yesterday, in which you inquired about what would be
considered unacceptable levels of radionuclide in regards to item 5 of the Division’s 3™ adequacy review
letter dated January 24, 2013, the Division would consider levels above the baseline conditions presented
in the radiometric survey submitted with this AM1 application package unacceptable.

If you require additional information or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the DRMS
Grand Junction Field Office.
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Environmental Protection Specialist
Deﬁﬁ?nt of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3%, Suite 301
Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299
Fax: (970) 241-1516

Cc: Ed Cotter, DOE

Ec: Russ Means, DRMS GJFO
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